
Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT.  

Telephone number: 01902 921159. School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Head of School: Mrs C Gibbins.    Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Important Dates 
• w.b. 12.12.22— no after school clubs this week.  
• 12.12.22—Reception to Year 6 Influenza (Nasal Flu) immunisations (catch ups). 
• 12.12.22—after school- Year 2 residential meeting for parents/carers.  
• 13.12.22—after school- Year 6 residential meeting for parents/carers. 
• 14.12.22—Year 1 ‘Magical Toy Museum’ drama workshop.  

Christmas Celebrations at Perry Hall 2022 

• 12.12.22—KS1 (Y1 and Y2) performance ‘Let’s Have A Party’: 9.15am dress rehearsal (for 
grandparents and parents with young children) and 2pm (adults only—no children please).  

• 12.12.22—Year 3 Crafts and Carols with parents/carers from 2pm. 

• 13.12.22—KS1 (Y1 and Y2) performance ‘Let’s Have A Party’: 9.15am and 2pm.  

• 13.12.22—Year 6 Crafts and Carols with parents/carers from 2pm. 

• 14.12.22—3.15pm–4.15pm- PTA Christmas Disco (Year 1-Year 6).  

• 15.12.22—Two’s and Nursery children break up today. 

• 16.12.22—Reception – Year 6 Party morning. The whole school breaks up at 
1.15pm. No Friday afternoon provision.  

PTA Christmas Disco (Year 1-Year 6) 
Don’t forget next week’s PTA 

Christmas disco after school next 
week on 14th December for 

children in Years 1-6.  
Use the following link to access the 

letter: 
Christmas-disco-letter.pdf 

(perryhall.co.uk)  

Christmas Jumper Day 
2022 

Yesterday, in 
conjunction with our 

Christmas Dinner lunch, 
we hosted our Christmas 

Jumper Day in aid of 
raising funds for the charity ‘Save the Children’.  We 
raised a grand total of £237.59. Christmas lunch was 

delicious—a special thanks to our catering staff, to our PTA for the decorations they 
provided and a huge thank you to everyone who made a monetary donation for           

‘Save the Children’.    

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 9th December 2022 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

Year 3’s ‘Stone Age’ Fabulous Finish 

This week, Year 3 celebrated the end of their 

‘Stone Age’ topic by delivering their very own 

assembly to Year 2  

children.  As part of the celebration, all Year 3 

children took part in a ‘Stone Age Stomp’, 

which was followed by an informative talk on 

the uses of flint. Then, Year 3 children shared 

some of their excellent 

writing from across the 

term and a Q&A panel was 

held too. Well done to all 

children who took part! 

Reception’s Christmas Stay and Play  
This week, Reception children were 
extremely excited to perform their 

Christmas songs and dance to parents 
and families ahead of their festive stay 

and play session.                                                          
It was wonderful to see so many                  

parents and carers creating Christmas 
crafts with their children in the hall and 

exploring the festive activities within 
the classrooms too. Christmas smiles 

all round! 

 

Let’s Do a Nativity—Year 4 and 5’s 
Christmas Performance 

On Tuesday and Wednesday, children in 

years 4 and 5 performed their Christmas 

production. There were shepherds,  

angels, kings and even a sheep on the 

loose! There have been many positive  

comments about the way the children 

spoke their lines and sang their songs – 

some children even sang by themselves! 
 

Well done year 4 and 5 and thank you 

for getting everyone into the Christmas 

spirit! 

Spring Term Milk 
If you wish for your child to have 

milk during the Spring Term, 
please make the £16 payment on 

Parentpay before 02.01.23. 
If your child has free school meals 
or is under 5 on 03.01.23, you are 
entitled to free milk and this will 
be ordered automatically by the 
school office. If you are not sure 
whether you are entitled to free 
school meals and 
free milk, please 

speak to Mrs Cox or 
Mrs Wootton in the 
main school office.  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk
https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Christmas-disco-letter.pdf
https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Christmas-disco-letter.pdf


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

to learning . 

Two’s Provision AM 

Avani R 

Two’s Provision PM 

Vinnie L 

Nursery AM  

Whole Class 

Nursery PM  

Whole Class  

RCR 

Amber K 

REP 

Japji S 

1CN 

Evie K 

1DL  

Mila C 

2HH 

Elsie M  

2LT 

Haiden G 

3AG 

Phoebe G 

3CF 

Avneet G 

4MR 

Gurfateh B 

4SW   

Alarna S  

5JS 

Whole Class 

5MJ   

Whole Class  

6JP   

Pansak P  

6MH  

Lexi P 

  

Nursery  

am –  River E 

pm — Leia J 

Reception 

RCR –  Mathayus E-H 

REP –  Oscar D 

Year 1  

1CN – Thomas F 

1DL–  Elijah M 

Year 2  

2HH –  Lucie O 

2LT -– Isla D 

Year 3 

3AG – Jacob G 

3CF – Ramneek D 

Year 4 

4MR – Joseph M 

4SW—  Coree E-L 

Year 5  

5JS –  

5MJ—  

Year 6  

6JP – Elliot H 

6MH— Merin J 

Nursery  

am –  Arabella W 

pm — Lashaya M 

Reception 

RCR – Lola-Mai H 

REP –  Talliyah B 

Year 1  

1CN –  Acacia M 

1DL–  Isla J 

Year 2  

2HH – Dallas G 

2LT-–  Mya B 

Year 3 

3AG – Eva-Leigh O 

3CF – Leon B 

Year 4 

4MR – Darcie-Rae G 

4SW— Mitchell D 

Year 5  

5JS –  

5MJ—  

Year 6  

6JP – Jaiya B 

6MH—Rio N 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  
1DL with 96.4% 

       attendance.  

Key Stage Two      
Highest attenders were 

4MR with 96.2% 

attendance.  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 92.8% 

The classes with the highest attendance each week will receive an in class reward. 


